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DISTRICT 48 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

October 2020 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

MEETINGS IN NEEDS OF SUPPORT 
 

Rewards of Sobriety   Lunch Hour Group  Veterans & Friends in Recovery   
Saturdays, 7PM    Monday through Saturday,  Tuesdays, 7:00PM 
Penn College    12:05PM   Lutheran Church of the Redeemer 
Bush Campus Center, Room 164  711 W. Edwin Street  1101 Washington Blvd. 
1 College Ave., Williamsport   Williamsport   Williamsport 
 
 
  Promises of Sobriety   Better Alternatives Recovery Group 
  Mondays, 7:00PM   Sundays, 3:00PM 
  Trinity Episcopal Church   Alternative Clubhouse 
  844 West Fourth Street   2018 W. Fourth Street 
  Williamsport    Williamsport 

Welcome to the 2020 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General Service Representative 

(GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter – 

just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your 
homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop 
or event you want to share? Have a story, photo or something 
inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 10 – “Continued to take personal inventory and when we were wrong promptly admitted it.” 

Tradition 10 – “AA has no opinion on outside issues; hence the AA name ought never be drawn into public controversy.” 

Concept 10 – “Every service responsibility should be matched by an equal service authority, with the scope of such 

authority well defined.” 

 

OCTOBER 2020 GRAPEVINE: 

This month’s Special Section is “Money and 
Sobriety” featuring stories by AA members 
about spending, saving, giving, making amends 
and financial fear—in and out of AA. Also 
featuring stories of hope by members during 
the current COVID-19 crisis. 

63rd ANNUAL EPGSA on ZOOM 
November 13th – 15th; Details at area59aa.org 

GSR’s and DCM’s should attend, all are welcome!! 
No Fees; Registration Required 


